Website

Written by Chris Perver
Saturday, 19 January 2008 07:50

| have decided to remove everyone's persmissions to submit news articles on the website. | had
hoped that this new website would have allowed others to contribute their own thoughts on end
time prophecy. This would have removed a significant burden from my own shoulders, and
others would be able to share in this work. This has not happened for several reasons. Most
people come to the site to read, and not to contribute. That is understandable. Not everyone
finds it easy to comment on news articles. It takes a lot of time and effort in reading the news
and responding to emails. And not everyone shares the same vision as myself, with the focus
on proclaiming the Gospel and giving a Biblical understanding of end time events. I'm a follower
and not a leader, and one of the things | fear most is offending people, even unintentionally. The
only solution to this problem is to remove all your permissions to submit news, and to go back to
the way the old website was run, with me commenting on news alone. This hasn't been easy,
but | feel it is the best way. | would still like those who send me news and thoughts by email to
continue to do so. And | value your prayers most of all.

Thanks,
Chris




